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Research Challenges in Computer Science 

 

O Laboratório de Desenvolvimento de Sistemas–LADES da Faculdade de 
Computação-FACOMP/Castanhal, através do projeto Fronteiras, tem o prazer em 
convidá-lo para a palestra da Professora Visitante Dra. Lyn Pemberton. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Lyn is Reader in Human Computer Interaction in the School of 
Computing, Engineering and Maths, where she teaches in the 
Computing Division. She has designed  and taught modules in HCI, 
user centred design, learning technologies, creative design, technical 
authoring and research methods at undergraduate and masters 
level. Lyn has been involved as a researcher in numerous learning 
technology projects, mostly concerned with aspects of 
communication, writing and language learning, reflecting her 
background in language, AI and HCI. Most recently she has designed 
and managed a number of projects funded by outside agencies 
including  JISC, Technology Strategy Board and EU Lifelong Learning 
projects, focussing on interactive television for learning, augmented 
reality and in particular mobile learning. She also has extensive 
experience in supervising PhD projects in these areas.   

 

PALESTRANTE: 

Profa. Drª. Lyn Pemberton 
(Universidade de Brigton / Reino Unido) 

DATA:  

02 de setembro de 2015 às 10:30 

LOCAL:  

Auditório Maria Sá. 

TÍTULO: 

 Research Challenges in Computer Science 

 


